RAJIV GANDHI UNIVERSITY
RONO HILLS, DOIMUKH
F. No. RGU/REG-45/AC/21 Dated: 02.05.2025

NOTICE
This is to inform all concerned that, due to security reasons related to the NEET
Examination-2025 scheduled on 04.05.2025 (Sunday), only candidates and authorized
staff on duty for the examination will be allowed to enter the demarcated area (refer to
the attached map) between 10:00 AM to 5:30 PM, as detailed below:
 No access will be allowed beyond the entry point at the Tri-junction near the
Library.
= No access will be allowed beyond the fountain-head near the Convention Hall.
Security personnel on duty will inform the restrictions.

This directive is issued in accordance with the guidelines of NEET being conducted
by National Testing Agency (NTA) under the Ministry of Education, Govt. of India.

All are requested to strictly adhere to these instructions.

Sd/-
Registrar
F. No. RGU/REG-45/AC/21 Dated: 02.05.2025
Copy to:
1. PS to Vice Chancellor for information.
2. All Deans of Faculties for information.
3. PS to Registrar/FO/CoE for information.
4, All HoDs/Directors for information and wide circulation.
5. Prof. S.K. Patnaik, Centre Superintendent, NEET 2025 for information and further
necessary action.
6. All Branch Heads for information and wide circulation.
7. Joint Director (CC) for information with a directive to upload the same in the
university website.
8. Senior Security Officer for information and necessary action. He is requested to
instruct all security personnel to strictly adhere to the notice.
9. Al campus dwellers for information and with a request t trictly adhere to the

notice.
10.  All appearing candidates for information.
11.  All Notice Boards.
12,  Office copy.

(Dr. N.T. Rikam)
Registrar






